
VILLAGE OF PLEASANTON 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES PUBLIC HEARING ON ONE & SIX YEAR  

IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM AND AXMANN LOT SPLIT 

DECEMBER 10, 2024 AT 7:00 P.M. 

   PLEASANTON COMMUNITY CENTER  

 

 Notice of the meeting was given in advance by posting in three public places, a designated method 

of giving notice. Notice of the public hearing and a copy of their acknowledgment of the receipt of the 

agenda were communicated in advance and in the notice to the Chairperson and Board of Trustees of this 

meeting.  All proceedings were taken while the convened PUBLIC HEARING was open to the public.   

The following Trustees were present at the meeting: Brittany Zwiener, Mike Tracy, Ted Eichholz, 

Zack Rasmussen & Michael Stubbs. Absent: None Also present: Katie Griffis, Pat Epley, Zach Larchick, 

Craig Bennett & Chad Dixon. 

Stubbs announced to all present that the Open Meeting Laws are posted in the Community Center.          

Stubbs opened the public hearing at 7:00 pm for the One & Six Year Improvement Program and 

the Axmann Lot Split. 

Craig Bennett with Miller & Associates was present for discussion.  Craig presented the one & six 

street plan and mentioned how the Village Highway Allocation would be more this year than last year.   

 Chad Dixon discussed the reasoning behind the special/conditional use permit for the Axmann lot 

split. 

 Stubbs closed the public hearing at 7:09 p.m. 

                               Respectfully submitted, Katie Griffis 

             

               

              

 

 


